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An expert in English language and children's literature from the 
University of Szeged, visited PH Kärnten from April 17 to April 21, 
2023.  
 
During his stay, he delivered lectures on topics including the 
importance of nursery rhymes in language learning, and beast fables 
in children's literature. Furthermore, he provided students with Hans 
Christian Andersen's impact on language learning, and contemporary 
children's literature, specifically Jane O'Connor's Fancy Nancy series. 
The students gave the professor a warm welcome and showed a 
strong interest in the material.  
 
The visit provided valuable insights and professional development 
opportunities for the teaching staff at PH Kärnten, enhancing their 
teaching programs and methodologies in English language and 
children's literature. 
 

 
 


